
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sunday, November 21, 2021 

Important Dates: 
 
North Pole Mailbox 
Nov 15th – Dec 3rd 
 
 
Mann’s Pie Pickup  
Tuesday, November 23rd 
2:00PM – 5:00PM 
 
 
Early Dismissal 
Wednesday, November 24 
 
 
Thanksgiving Recess 
No School 
November 25-26 
 
 
Scrip Deadline 
Friday December 3rd  
 
 
First Friday Mass 
Friday, December 3rd 
10:30AM 
 
 
Gingerbread 
Decorating Contest 
Friday, December 10th 
5:00PM 

A Letter from the Guild:  

From the Guild to you and your families, we hope you 
all have a wonderful Thanksgiving. Enjoy spending time 
with family and friends. 
 

Spread Cheer & Shop Local 
Thank you to everyone that sent in a business, see all the wonderful 
companies below and be sure to check them out this Holiday Season 
for a Service or Gift Card! 
 
Thank you to all who signed up to make a Gingerbread Houses.  
We can’t wait to see all the creative designs on Friday Dec. 10th.  
 
It’s PIE TIME! Mann’s Pies Pickup at the Church Parish Center 
is Tuesday November 23rd from 2:00PM – 5:00PM.  This will 
be a rolling pick up, same as last year. Drive up to the Parish Center, 
state the name on the order and a volunteer will bring the pies out to 
you. Any pies not picked up by 5:00PM will be donated to Lazarus 
House.  
 
Between November 15th and December 3rd, there will be a magical 
North Pole Mailbox at the main entrance of the school.  St. 
Augustine children are welcome to write a letter to Saint Nick and 
place it in the mailbox.  Please include a self-addressed, stamped 
envelope with your child’s letter for a response from Santa.  See flyer 
below details. 
 
 
Looking for a simple way to cross items off your Christmas 
List?  Please consider ordering your gift cards through Scrip!  The 
deadline for orders is Friday December 3rd.  See flyer below for more 
details. 
 

Scripture/Prayer:   
Lord Jesus, come and stay with me. Fill my life with your peace, my 
home with your presence, and my heart with your praise. Help me to 
show kindness, mercy, and goodness to all, even to those who cause 
me ill-will or harm. 

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 
Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 

 



 





 





 



 

 



 





 


